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Financial Assessment
As part of the evaluation process, financial assessments need to be undertaken by a member of the Council’s Finance department.

The general rule is to identify the potential winning bidder from all the tenders received and send it to the accounts team for assessment. 

The potential winning bidder should not be officially notified or confirmed until the results of the financial assessments are known.

If the result is poor then the company should not be used. If there are extenuating circumstances the issue can be escalated to treasurer’s, who will advise what information is required to allow the company to be short listed e.g. parent company guarantee, performance bond etc.

This additional information must be secured before contract award.

To ensure sufficient time to evaluate the accounts it is important to notify the Finance team when a tender is issued. This email should include the following information:

· Estimated date when financial assessment needs to be carried out

· Estimated contract value & contract period

· Explanation of what the tender is for
